REVIEW OF PUBLIC HEARING - PROPOSED RATE INCREASE
SEPTEMBER 12, 2020, 10:30AM, IRISH BEACH WATER DISTRICT.

The proposed rate increase to the current monthly availability charge
of $6.62 from $78.87 to $85.49 per unit was approved by the District
Board at their regular meeting on September 12, 2020.

The District received 24 written protests against the rate increase. To
stop this increase, 102 written protests (majority of 202 properties)
would have been required.

The Irish Beach Board of Directors thanks all who reviewed the district
budget for fiscal year 2020-21 and expressed their views and
suggestions.



